MOUNTAIN SPARK New Providence Club Nets
GAPS Amateur Radio Club Sunday, 145.8 MHz
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Facsimile Transmission is January Meeting Topic

Ralph Conn, WA2DTO, will be the featured speaker &t the January 12th meeting.
Ralph will tell of the growing uses of facsimile transmission in todav's world
of electronic communication. The meeting place is (as usual) in the downstairs
meeting room at the New Providence Library. Time: 8:00 PM.

The second meeting of the month will be held on Monday, January 26th. Time and
place the same.

Annual Call For NPARC Dues

Treasurer John Sheetz, K2AGI, is mailing a 1981 registration form with +his
issue of Sparkgaps to enable members to renew their club membership for 1981.

For Sale: Collins 32V2Z Xmtr; excellent condition, with instruction manua!.
Priced for quick sale... Contact Bill Stroh, K2VDT, 9 Sinclair Terrace, Short
Hills, NJ. Telephone 201/379-7288.

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE NPARC:

| would like fo thank you for a fine year of fellowship in ameteur radic. The
members of the Club's standing committees do a great deal to help the Club run
smoothly from year to year and deserve our gratitude. Speaking of gratitude,
one person whom we must all thank for providing a fine array of refreshments at
our business meetings is Floyd Harvey, KA2DDG. We can always count on Floyd to
have something we can all enjoy at those meetings.

I must thank the other Club officers who served in 1980 for their support and
fine work. Let's all gef behind the new officers for 1981 with our support.

g
President Ernie Kolb WR2WZX
Vice President Pres Conrad KAZCBB
Treasurer John Sheetz K2AGI
Secretary Bob Clayton  WD40XM
Activities Jean Benoit WBZMHE

A stimulating year of amateur radio |ies ahead of us so best of success to the
new officers for 1581,

Also included with This issue of Sparkgaps is a list of many fine merchants in
the New Providence area as well as electronic suppliers, ham magazine & bcok
publishers, who generally supplied great door prizes for our annual year-end
dinner party. Their generosity could be repaid by your thoughtful consideration
of their products and services during the forthcoming year. It helps to support
those who have supported us.

I would also |ike fo thank the Club members and their wives for their generous
conations for door prizes for our Christmas party.

Jim Mann WB2YUU
President, NPARC 1980




